

Contra Costa County Office of Education

77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 • (925) 942-3388 Lynn Mackey, Superintendent of Schools

January 20, 2021

Family Human Services Committee Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors 651 Pine Street, Suite 107 Martinez. CA 94553

Subject: Renewal Appointment of LPC Members

Dear County Board of Supervisors:

I have reviewed the memoranda and member renewal applications submitted by the Contra Costa Local Planning and Advisory Council for Early Care and Education (LPC). I recommend approval to renewal appointments of Stacie Cooper-Rountree to Child Care Provider 4 – East County, Amy Wells to Public Agency 1 – West County, Candy Duperroir to Discretionary 1 – East County, Cathy Roof to Discretionary 3 – Central/South County and Liliana Gonzalez to Public Agency — Central/South 2 County Representatives.

Based on the applicants' education, background, current employment and continued leadership and commitment to the LPC and the child care community, I have determined that the renewal applicants meet the eligibility definition for Child Care Provider, Public Agency, Community Representative and Discretionary seats in Contra Costa County as defined by the LPC Membership Structure.

I extend my appreciation for their continued commitment in contributing their knowledge and expertise for the improvement of early care and education in Contra Costa County through community service on the LPC.

Thank you,

Lynn Mackey

Superintendent of Schools

Contra Costa County

CC:

Denise Clarke, LPC Coordinator Crystal McClendon-Gourdine, LPC Chair